
VISIT OF HIGH LEVEL DELEGATION FROM MINISTRY OF FEDERAL 

AFFAIRS AND LOCAL DEVELOPMENT, GOVERNMENT OF NEPAL 

TO HIMALAYAN FOREST RESEARCH INSTITUTE, SHIMLA:  

A REPORT 

After receiving the request from Additional C.C.F-cum-Chief Project Director, Himachal 

Pradesh Mid-Himalayan Watershed Development Programme, Solan, Himalayan Forest 

Research Institute, Shimla welcomed high level delegation comprising of twenty two senior level 

officers from the Ministry of Federal Affairs and Local Development, Government of Nepal on 

dated 28th February, 2015. In-fact, the delegates were taken by the office of HPMWDP to this 

Institute to show the ongoing research works being undertaken by the Institute per training to 

forestry research. A detailed presentation on the activities and achievement of Himalayan Forest 

Research Institute, Shimla since its inception was made by Dr. Pawan Kumar, Scientist-D in the 

conference Hall. After conclusion of presentation, the visiting delegates raised various queries on 

forestry related issues of Western -Himalayan States of Himachal Pradesh and Jammu & 

Kashmir, which were then suitably answered by Scientists present in the conference hall. Later, 

the delegates were taken to various laboratories where they were apprised of the instrumentation 

and laboratory works of the Institute. The visiting delegates highly appreciated the research 

activities being undertaken by the Institute and also thanked Director, HFRI, Shimla for making 

their visit to this Institute a success. 
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